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Overtaking Lanes between Myponga and Cape Jervis  

HAVE YOUR SAY
Project Overview 
As part of the South Australian Government’s 
election commitment, the Department for 
Infrastructure and Transport (the 
Department) is conducting a planning study to 
investigate potential options for the 
construction of three overtaking lanes 
between Myponga and Cape Jervis. 

The Australian and South Australian 
Government have jointly committed funding 
for this initiative.  

Planning Study 

Stakeholder and community engagement forms an 
important part of this Planning Study.  

We are now seeking local insights from the community to 
help us better understand:  

• potential locations for the three new overtaking lanes; 
and 

• how people use and access Main South Road now and 
how this might change in the future. 
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HAVE YOUR SAY 

Your feedback will be used to help determine the 
locations and design of the overtaking lanes along 
this section of Main South Road.  

Please continue to read over the page to find out 
how you can provide your feedback.  

Feedback can be provided until 5pm Sunday 30 
April 2023.  

 

 

 

         
   

 

To have your say we invite you to: 

• scan the QR code to complete a short survey 
online; or 

• visit the FCA website to find out where you can 
meet the Project team face-to-face to share 
your insights.   
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What’s next  
We will continue to engage with key stakeholders, local 
council and the community as the project progresses 
towards construction, which is expected to commence in 
2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register to stay in touch 

If you would like to receive regular updates about the 
planning work, you can register by: 

• calling 1300 896 826 

• emailing: info@fcalliance.com.au 

 

This work is being delivered by the Fleurieu Connections 
Alliance (FCA), a consortium comprising CPB Contractors, 
Aurecon and GHD, with Sub-Alliance partners McMahon 
Services Australia and Tonkin, in association with the 
Department. 
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